
 

The Round Table completed its last scheduled meeting of the 2024 – 

2025 season at their May 6th meeting. It was quite the festive occasion 

since it was proud and thrilled to celebrate its 15th anniversary of 

existence.  The program began with foot-tapping upbeat bluegrass music 

by Dear MariBella and the Pigkickers, followed by a fascinating 

presentation of Civil War art by Civil War historian, Brad Gottfried, 

entitled, “The Battle of Antietam: Paintings of James Hope.” It was quite 

an amazing way to enjoy the last meeting before the summer break.  

The 2025 – 2026 schedule of renowned Civil War guest speakers with 

their informative and entertaining topics begins on Tuesday, September 

2nd is being finalized, and will be announced shortly. As a reminder, all 

meetings are usually scheduled for the first Tuesday of each month from 

September through May. Meetings are held at Hatch Auditorium on 

Caswell Beach, NC. Everyone is invited to join us and experience what all 

the excitement is about as this dynamic non-profit organization continues 

to grow. Currently, the organization has almost 1,200 members, and 

continues to enjoy the envious reputation of being the largest Civil War 

round table in the country.  

For more information about meetings, how to become a member, or if 

you would like to volunteer, please contact our president John Butler at 

Brunswickcivilwarroundtable.com, or call him directly at (404) 229-9425.  


